
                

 

         16th November 2021 

Deputy Mattie McGrath 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 52280/21 - To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients hospitalised in each month to 

date in 2021 with Covid-19; the vaccination status of each 

Dear Deputy McGrath, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

The information which you are seeking is held by the Special Delivery Unit (SDU). They have provided 

the below tables in relation to your PQ; 

       Number of Covid-19 admissions each month 
 

       The Vaccination status: since September – November 2021 
 

 
 

*Please note that as a result of the cyber-attack, data was not completed for May, June and July 

2021. 

 



 

 

I trust that this is of assistance.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 

 

 

 

 

 


